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Dear Legislators, 

 

I strongly oppose SB 1583. It violates the Principle of Local Authority; it's an abuse of 

power by the state; it robs the children of their innocence. Stop using the school 

system to teach sexually explicit and inappropriate material to children. The purpose 

of education isn't to sexualize children. Using common sense to place age 

restrictions on materials isn't the same as banning books. Instead, it's the responsible 

thing to do.  

 

Plus, it's not an emergency.  

 

I urge you to vote NO. 

 

Thank You 

 

 


